From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Rezoning of 1933 Queensway

From: Kara Bertrand <*REDACTED*>

Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 7:12 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@ princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Rezoning of 1933 Queensway

I would ask you not to rezone 1933 Queensway, to allow a liquor store. I believe this would adversely affect our
neighborhood. I live at 1869 Kenwood St, Prince George, BC V2L 1S4.

Thank You

Kara Montgomery
*REDACTED*



